
 

City of Colusa California 

STAFF REPORT 

 

DATE:        November 21, 2023 

TO: Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM: Jesse Cain, City Manager 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 

Consideration of a Resolution of the City Council of the City of Colusa waiving the request for 
proposal process and buying a new 2023 Ford F150 Super crew hybrid truck for the code 
enforcement position from Hoblit Motors using the state concessions and Hoblit discounts. The 
total cost after taxes is $63,756.81.  
 
Recommendation: Council to adopt the Proposed Resolution  

BACKGROUND ANALYSIS: 

The City of Colusa has been awarded a grant through Prop 64 that allows the City’s to purchase 
a hybrid vehicle for the use of code enforcement. Hoblit Motors only has one truck in stock that 
fits the grant requirements. By waiving the (RFP) request for proposal process this allows the 
City to purchase locally and meet the grant requirements.   
  
 

BUDGET IMPACT: 

None, this will be purchased from the grant prop 64 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve Resolution 23- 
 

 


